## Information Letter no. 03-2017

Dear Member Federations,

with regard to our yesterday's letter we now have received from the FIE the final information for the referee examinations in Plovdiv during the European Cadet and Junior Championships.

The following schedule has been set up and helps you to organise the travel arrangements for your candidates:

## Theoretical examinations, daily starting at 13:00 h:

02.03.2017 foil 03.03.2017 epee 04.03.2017 sabre

## **Practical examinations:**

05.03.2017 foil 06.03.2017 epee 07.03.2017 sabre

Please note that you can nominate 1 candidate per weapon, totalling 3 in the three weapons; in case of a female candidate 4 in total are accepted. As there is a total of 20 candidates, the places are given on a first come – first served basis, providing all requested formalities are in order.

With best regards, Max W.F. Geuter

General Secretariate
Hainbuchenweg 21
D-82194 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: <a href="mailto:mwfgeuter@aol.com">mwfgeuter@aol.com</a>
www.eurofencing.info